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18/07/22 Colour Run 2.30pm 

19/7/22 Class 4/5 and Class 5/6 individual 

parent meetings (on Arbor, booking closes 

18/7 at 6pm)  

21/07/22 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly  

followed by Leavers’ BBQ 3-5pm 

22/07/22 2.45pm Y6 Clapping Out 

22/7/22 Term ends 

Monday 05/09/22 INSET training day 

Tuesday 06/09/22 First Day of new school year 

 

 

• PLEASE LOAD DINNER  

MONEY ACCOUNTS   

BEFORE YOUR CHILD  

HAS A MEAL 

• WEEK 2 OF THE MENU NEXT WEEK  

 

By the time you read this we will have enjoyed our first 

performance of the Year 6 show ‘SS Hope: An 

Adventure in Space.’ 

We’ve heard the show taking shape, singing becoming 

more and more confident and finally the costumes 

coming together—and now the children are show-

ready!  

This marks our first indoor production since 2019 and a 

permanent return to one of the things we believe Team 

St Minver do really well.  How fabulous to have our show 

back and what an amazing kickstart to our leavers’ last 

week at St Minver School! 

At the other end of school, we were treated to an end 

of year assembly led by our youngest learners this week, 

too. Thank you Class R for sharing your animal poems 

with us and for speaking so confidently to your school 

friends and your families. We are very proud of you all! 

Other highlights this week included the Our Girls Can 

cluster day for children in Years 5 and 6. This event is 

designed to enthuse older girls to keep moving and to 

address head on any barriers they may be beginning to 

experience in maintaining an active lifestyle. We talk 

regularly about the links between physical activity, brain 

development and good mental health and feel strongly 

about Team St Minver’s attendance at such days. 

Thank you parents for supporting us so wholeheartedly. 

Archery and cycling seemed to be particular favourites 

with our children! Go girls! 

And today the Year 1s jumped on the bus for their trip 

to Newquay Aquarium. The turtle seems to have been a 

big hit—his sharp beak less so! Thank you to the PTA for 

subsidising trips for all our classes this year. And thank 

you to everyone who has contributed to the PTA pot via 

one of our events or fundraisers.  

Heads up! Matt in the kitchen is being efficient and 

avoiding waste by tweaking the menu a little next week 

and using up freezer supplies. On Tuesday we will have 

sausage and mash instead of pulled pork as the meat 

option. 

Mrs J Rodwell 

Head of School 
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Monday’s forecast 

We are expecting extreme weather on Mon-

day, with temperatures currently forecasted to 

reach 31 degrees.  

Please make sure the children are dressed in 

cool uniform options, ‘sunblocked’ and have 

hats. We will encourage them to seek shade at 

playtimes (we are lucky to have plenty 

throughout the day) and to refill their water bot-

tles, too.  

Obviously we have the PTA Colour Run at  

2.30pm. As water is involved and the children 

are not sitting, at this point we plan to proceed. 

We will judge and be sensible about the length 

of time the children are jogging and running.  

Maybe on Monday, we’ll wake up to traditional 

Cornish mizzle, but if the forecast is accurate 

and we have concerns, we will reconsider on 

the day and of course let you know if Rainbow 

Run plans are having to change.  
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We are delighted to confirm that the 

following children were awarded Star of 

the Week today! 

 

Year R:   The whole class for being an awesome team and 

performing so wonderfully in their class assembly.  

  

Year 1: Eddie for fantastic keyboard work. Frank for brilliant 

progress in reading this term. Heidi and Thea for wonderful 

progress in writing.  

 

Year 2:    The whole class for a wonderful year of learning 

in Class 2.  

Year 3:     Otis for being enthusiastic about his learning 

always. Finlay for his thirst for knowledge and always 

wanted to further his own learning. Demi for a much 

improved attitude to her learning and for making so much 

progress this term.  

Year 4:   Logan for super instruction writing for making his 

money container. Harriet and Lanyon for having a positive 

mindset and using great problem solving skills when 

improving his design.  

Year 5:  All of Year 5 for being such an amazing bunch of 

coconuts to teach all year! Superstars!!  

Year 6:  All  of Year 6 for their amazing performance in the 

Year 6 show, what a bunch! 

ALL OUR CHILDREN ARE STARS, SHINING BRIGHTLY FOR 

TEAM ST MINVER. WE CONGRATULATE THEM ALL ON THEIR 

MANY ACHIEVEMENTS THIS YEAR.  

Our school motto is “Be brave, be kind, belong” 

Who has been a great ambassador in demonstrating 

these values this week? 

Flynt for being so inclusive and fun at playtime. Eddie 

for being such a fun play mate all year. Jowan for 

being super helpful and tidying up at the end of 

lunchtime. Logan, nominated for entertaining his 

classmates during lunchtime play and for finding a 

crystal and very kindly returning it to its owner, too!  

A huge well done to everyone who has lived our motto 

each day this school year—thank you! 

 

 

If you wish to get in touch please contact us in one 

of the following ways: 

Tel: 01208 862 496 

Email: hello@stminver.org 
 

You can also find us on:  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/StMinverSchool 

Website: www.stminver.org 
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